
 

                                             

 

 

 

In continuation of the advertisement, “PROCUREMENT OF 

CEILING PANEL LIGHTS FOR PLRA”, published on 

“Punjab Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA)” website 

on 17.05.2024. 

 

The terms / conditions / technical specs are updated. Interested 

bidders may obtain updated RFQ document from PLRA & 

PPRA websites or from below mentioned address.  

 

Quotations, complete in all respect, must reach this office on or 

before 31-May-2024 till 11:00 A.M. It will be opened on the 

same day at 11:30 A.M.  

 

Bidders may obtain further information by sending email to 

‘proc.officer@punjab-zameen.gov.pk’ or by contacting at 

address given below.   
  

Dy. Director (Procurement), PLRA 

2 km, Thokar Niaz Baig Bypass, Opposite DHA-EME Sector, 

Main Multan Road, Lahore 

042-99330125-26, Fax 042-99330127 

Web: www.punjab-zameen.gov.pk 
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